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International Week, call for applications now open 

UACS School of Business Economics and Management (SBEM) welcomes 

academics from around the world. 

A week of lectures held by academics from other countries with the objective to offer 

students an international learning opportunity. The School of Business Economics and 

Management (SBEM) presents the first edition of its "International Week" event, 

“Multicultural understanding – Are you ready for going Global?  

 

During the weeks 18 to 22 November 2019 (Fall semester) and 30 March to 03 April 

2019 (Spring semester), lecturers and researchers from international universities will be 

hosted by SBEM to hold guest lectures as part of a number of the courses which have 

openings available for visiting academics. 

Researchers and professors interested in participating need to send their Application form 

by 20 September 2019. The maximum number of participants will be 20. 

  

There are no participation fees. Participants can apply at their home institution for an 

Erasmus+ Teaching/Training Staff Grant or CEEPUS and will have to cover all costs related 

to this mobility. The language is English (a good communication level is required – at least 

B2). The program will cover following activities: 

 Teaching staff exchange - Participants will be offered an opportunity to teach at 

undergraduate, graduate or doctoral level and meet and discuss possible 

cooperation with UACS faculty in academic or research areas 
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 Extracurricular activities – Participants will have opportunities to explore Skopje 

or other cities or nature in Republic of North Macedonia organized by UACS Alumni. 

 

Acceptance decision will be in the week after. More information about the preliminary 

programme will be available after October 1st, 2019.  

 

Accommodation is not provided, but can be supported by the UACS International 

department. Please contact, Mrs. Viktorija Gombargombar@uacs.edu.mk (for ERASMUS)  

and Ivana Trajanoska, PhD,  trajanoska@uacs.edu.mk (for CEEPUS). 

Please find below the link with more information about the University American College 

Skopje (UACS) https://www.uacs.edu.mk/.  

 

We kindly ask you to distribute this invitation at your home institutions. 

In case of any questions, feel free to contact us! 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you here in Skopje, at our university! 
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